
                     ONLINE-SAFETY 
 

                           Parent and Carer Questionnaire 
 

                              What do we know about Online-Safety? 
 

 

During our next Parents’ Forum Thursday, 13 February 2020 at 2pm. We will be focusing on Online-Safety 

in school and at home.  

We hope to discuss and share parental and children’s understanding of Online-Safety and how we can 

continue to support families with staying safe. 

We would like to offer an opportunity for you to share your views of Online-Safety on the questionnaire below. 

The children will also be completing questionnaires in school and we will be sharing the outcomes of these 

questionnaires during the forum.  

Please tick the boxes below and feel free to add any comments or notes of explanation that will help us to 
get a clear picture of your views.  Comments are very welcome, but particularly useful if you feel there is 
‘room for improvement’ – please make it really clear so that we can consider how to respond effectively. 
 

 

My child’s class is ……………………………………….….. 

Online activity Play 

Games 

Study or 

homework 

Social 

Media 

Other (Please 

state) 

Don’t 

know 

1. What does your child do 
online? (Choose any that apply) 

     

Comment: 

 

2.Are you aware of Games.com 

and what the site does?  

Yes No  Not sure   

If yes, please provide details: 

 
3. Have you spoken to your 
child about staying safe 
Online? 

Yes No  

Comment: 
 
 
4. Do you know what the 
SMART e-safety rules are? 
 

Yes  No Not sure  

Comment: 
 
 
 
5. Which of the following would 

you do with unpleasant content 

sent to your child online? 

Respond 
to 
sender 

Turn 
computer 
off 
 

Screen 
shot 
information 
/image 

Report to 
school 

Report 
to 
police 

Has the above ever happened to your child?  
 
 
 



6. Do you think your child’s 
school does enough to promote 
safety online and keep you up 
to date with new 
developments? 

Yes  No Don’t know  

Comment 
 
 
 
7. How many hours on average 
does your child spend online 
gaming or social networking 
websites in a week? 

 

None at 
all. 

Less than 
one hour. 

One hour 
to two 
hours. 

Two to three 
hours. 

Over 
three 
hours. 

Comment: 
 
 
 
 

  

 Is there anything specific you would like to know from the school about safety online? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please return your questionnaire by Friday, 7 February 2020 

Thank you – your views are greatly appreciated.  We will share the results with you. 

 

Mr Gibbens & Mrs Mitchard     


